Spring 2013

Dear Mr. Hunzinger,

Thank you for bestowing me with the Richard Hunzinger Memorial Scholarship, and the financial support that this award provides. I will be attending more building technology classes with the generous gift, further expanding my knowledge in the breadth of possibilities that construction holds. Simultaneously, thank you for the affirmation of my academic work and my evolving approach to building design. As I enter the final semester of my graduate studies in architecture at UW-Milwaukee, and begin my master's thesis project, it is great reinforcement to know that my progress is viewed positively by a major voice in the industry.

I have been interested in how a building is put together since my freshman year of undergrad, and that curiosity has extended into the technologies that improve building function, design quality, and construction logistics. As an architecture student, it is always my ambition to find exciting, new, novel building designs, but my overarching interest lies in utilizing new construction technologies (or using typical methods in new ways) in order to create those designs. This award will encourage me to further explore building technologies and continue to experiment through architectural discourse.

Again, thank you for the support and recognition you give through this scholarship as I prepare to enter the industry. The last five years in school have been leading to this, and I appreciate your generosity in helping to make my ambition of becoming an architect a reality.

Sincerely,

Paul M Bestul